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DEAR PARENTS,  
March was packed with fun, music, and reading time. Since our weather has been nice out, we have been able to go 
outside and PLAY! I would like to thank everyone who participated in our fundraiser. Your support and generosity is 
greatly appreciated.  

  

“The Art of The Masters” 4-YEAR OLD ART SHOW – TUESDAY, APRIL 19th 
Our 4 year old artists have worked very hard for their big Art Show which will be 
Tuesday, April 19th  from 6:30–7:30 pm. Everyone (friends, cousins, grandparents, 
sisters and brothers) are welcome to come see their amazing work. We take up the 
social hall and any flat surface we find to display their renditions of famous works 
of art.  To right: Starry Night, Vincent van Gogh – by Libby 
            

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!   Mother’s Day Tea (hosted by the 4 year olds) – Wednesday, May 4th.  The Luther 
Memorial Nursery School Picnic is Friday, May 20th; All families welcome!  Details to follow. 

 
ATTENTION THREE YEAR OLD PARENTS!  
Bring your Parent to School Day, Wednesday, May 11th 

On Wednesday, May 11th, the three year old classes invite their parents to Bring Your Parent To School Day! Come and 
experience the day the way your child does. Dress casually, turn off your cell phone and be prepared to paint, play, sing, 
and enjoy yourselves. Our snack that day will be Ice Cream Sundaes! The kids LOVE to show their parents what their day 
is like.  

We could use your help. Our supply of Clorox wipes is running low. Please generously bring some in. 
 

HERE COMES THE SUN! 
We may need to use our imaginations to see the sunshine, but the 3 and 4 year olds will be 
going outside when the temperature is 35º or higher (including wind chill). Please bring in coats, 
hats, mittens, boots, and snow pants. PLEASE LABEL EVERYTHING! If you have any questions 
please see Mrs. Sheen. 

CONTACT INFORMATION  
We would be delighted to answer questions 
throughout the year. The office hours at Luther 
Memorial are Monday thru Friday from 8:30am – 
3:30pm. A message for the Nursery School 
Director, Cajsa Sheen, can be left by calling 315-
458-1481 Ext.2, or cell: 729-7103.  Our website is: www.luthermemorialns.org.  

APRIL DATES TO REMEMBER 
1 – Tuition Due 
13- Magic Carpet Reading Time 
19 – “The Art of the Masters” Exhibition (4 year olds) 
25 – 29 – No School (Spring Recess) 

IMPORTANT INCOME TAX INFORMATION 
You may claim your nursery school and Pre-K 

tuition on your income taxes if you are working 

during the school hours. Please see Cajsa to get 

the tax ID number. 

 

REGISTRATION FOR 2015-2016 

Registration has begun!  You can find a registration 

form at: http://luthermemorialns.org/nursery-

school/registration-form. Please remember that 

classes fill up quickly – register your child today! 

 

http://www.luthermemorialns.org/
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NEWS ABOUT YOUR TWO-YEAR OLD 
 

April Showers bring May Flowers!  Art will be handprint flowers and coffee 

filter umbrellas. The color will be purple. We will have a purple sensory bin, 

purple play dough, purple rice and water beads. Purple Day is April 20 & 

April 21. Our dramatic play will be dolls and trucks. 

NEWS ABOUT YOUR THREE-YEAR OLD 
 
We will be doing lots of fun dramatic play! We are going to have the Pizza 
Shop, Camping, and Beauty Shop. We are going to be exploring bugs! 
Eeck! The children have been doing a good job tracing their names. 

NEWS ABOUT YOUR FOUR-YEAR OLD 
   

Spring has arrived! April brings us the Art Show! The children have been 

working very hard on all their projects and qare very excited to share with 

their families! This month we will be concentrating on  weather, Vet clinic, 

Pet Shop, and Baby Animals. We have o,t,q, and x left for our lowercase 

letters. We are reviewing numbers and popcorn words. 


